
From: Mackin, Dina S.
Sent: 1/12/2010 4:20:26 PM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc: Caron, Jennifer (jc8@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: Contact info for RDW PD follow up

Hi Sidney,

We’d like to follow up with John to discuss the customer alert issue further. Could I get his contact info?

Thanks,

Dina Mackin

California Public Utilities Commission

415-703-2125

SB GT&S 0301591
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